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This representation letter is provided in connection with your audit of the financial report of The 

Council on the Ageing (WA) Incorporated ('the Association') for the year ended 30 June 2023 

for the purpose of expressing an opinion as to whether the financial report gives a true and fair 

view in accordance with the Australian Accounting Standards disclosed in Note 1 to the 

financial report and The Associations Incorporations Act 2015 and the Australian Charities 

and Not-for-profits Commission Act 2012. 

We confirm the following: 

1.1 We acknowledge our responsibility for ensuring that the financial report is in 
accordance with the above stated reporting framework and confirm that the financial 
report is free of material misstatements, including omissions. 

1.2 The financial records of the Association have been kept so as to be sufficient to enable 
a financial report to be prepared and audited, and other records and registers required 
by the Associations Act have been properly kept and are up to date. 

1.3 We have established and maintained adequate internal control to facilitate the 
preparation of a reliable financial report, and adequate financial records have been 
maintained. There are no material transactions that have not been properly recorded 
in the accounting records underlying the financial report. 

1.4 Each component of the financial report is appropriately classified, described and 
disclosed in accordance with Accounting Standards, including any restatements of prior 
period amounts, other mandatory financial reporting requirements in Australia and the 
Associations Act. 

1.5 The significant accounting policies adopted in the preparation of the financial report are 
appropriately described in the financial report. 

1.6 We confirm that significant assumptions used by us in making accounting estimates 
are reasonable and appropriate and those underlying the fair value measurements and 
disclosures used in the preparation of the financial report are reasonable and 
appropriate in the circumstances, including the critical estimates, judgements and 
assumptions disclosed in the financial report 
















